
From: Julie Bernhardt <j.bernhardt@unimelb.edu.au> 
 
Sent: Friday, 28 September 2012 10:04 AM 
Subject: Congratulations on recruiting your 50th patient to the AVERT 
Trial - UKM Malaysia 

Dear Katijjah and Team, 
 
Congratulations on reaching a major milestone! 
 
Recruiting 50 patients into a trial is a major undertaking and we really value not just the effort involved in 
recruitment (which we know is considerable) but the contribution that everyone makes to the care of these 
patients, data gathering, data entry and reporting. Trials are complex creatures and as we move towards 
the end of this study I just wanted to thank you again for your efforts and to let you know how much they 
are appreciated. 
 
Well done to you all and thanks for your excellent contribution to our 
AVERT Trial. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Julie Bernhardt and the AVERT Team 
 
Director AVERT Early Intervention Research Program 
Director Stroke Division 
Florey Institute for Neuroscience and Mental Health 
Australian Research Council, Future Fellow 
245 Burgundy Street, 
Heidelberg VIC 3084 
Australia 


